

City of Long Beach Working Together to Serve

R-25

Date: June 15, 2004

To: Honorable Mayor and City Council

From: Councilwoman Laura Richardson, Chair, Personnel and Civil Service Committee

Subject: REVIEW RECOMMENDED APPOINTMENTS TO CITY CHARTER COMMISSIONS

The Personnel and Civil Service Committee, at its meeting held June 8, 2004, considered communications relative to the above subject.

It is the recommendation of the Committee to the City Council that the communications be received and the following appointments confirmed: the appointments of Ricardo Linarez, Cathy Lounsbury, Lillian Parker and Andrew Tse to the Citizen Police Complaint Commission; the appointment of Ahmed Saafir to the Civil Service Commission; and the appointments of Leslie Gentile and Mitch Rouse to the Planning Commission.

Respectfully submitted,

PERSONNEL AND CIVIL SERVICE COMMITTEE

Councilwoman Laura Richardson, Chair

Prepared by: Martha Cobb

Unanimous vote Absent: Baker

PCS\2004 Recommended Appointments to Charter Commissions.rec.doc